
NOTICE 
 
Wet well levels at Goodworth Clatford Station Wastewater Pumping 
Station remain high, preventing Southern Water from carrying out critical 
work to repair nine leaking lateral drains in the vicinity.  
 
They also wish to repair 58 metres of trunk sewer near to the Station. 
The company will now drain down the system by using tankers, ensuring 
that their customers' wastewater facilities are maintained and repairs can 
take place. This is preferable to over-pumping wastewater into the river. 
They apologise for any noise or disruption this may cause in the village 
which should be minimal and for a short period only.  
 
This solution is the least disruptive and most environmentally friendly. 
The Parish Council is investigating why groundwater levels remain high at 
the north end of the village while not causing a problem elsewhere.  
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